
NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH SUMMER WEBINARS 
Join us at our online webinars in July to coincide with our Anti-Scams campaign. The webinars are FREE to attend and are 
open to anyone who would like to know more about scams, the psychology behind scams, prevention and how a fraud case is 
investigated. 

 
These webinars bring together experts in their field relating to online fraud, a topic which we are all too familiar with and can affect anyone and 
everyone, as our lives are played out more digitally. 
 
The dates of the webinars and their topics are as follows: 

 
To book, go to www.ourwatch.org.uk/webinars and click on the webinar that they wish to attend, and then complete the registration page. 
You are very welcome to attend all of them if you wish!  
 

http://www.ourwatch.org.uk/webinars

